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Wednesday 12th February 

ChaPTA Auction Night Thursday 6th March


We are excited to share details on a brand new ChaPTA event taking place in school on 6th March. We will be holding an Auction Night in school and there are two ways that you can get involved and support us:

Firstly, we want to have a great bank of items to bid on and are reaching out to parents and local businesses to support. It may be that you have a particular skill that you are able to share such as making a cake or even a promise of baked goods once a month for a year. You may be a gardener, artist, financial advisor, vet, hairdresser or beautician to name just a few ideas – is there some time, a service or product you could share? Alternatively, you may work for a company who are able to donate a service or goods to support the evening. No item is too small so if there is something that you can help with, it would be greatly received. Could we ask please that you email pta@cvps.omegamat.co.uk by Thursday 27th February to let us know of any contributions so that we can collate an auction catalogue ahead of the evening.

The other way to support the event is to come along on the evening. It will be a fun-filled family evening where children can decorate their own bidding paddle to start the fun and then enjoy bidding on a range of items. Light refreshments are included in the ticket price too. Tickets are £2 per person however a family ticket (for any members of the same family) can be purchased for a bargain price of £6. Tickets can be purchased on the usual way at 
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/chapta

On the evening, there will be an auction viewing from 4:30pm to give everyone chance to have a good look at what is on offer and decide what they want to bid on. The bidding will then start at 5:30pm. There will also be a catalogue giving information for each lot too. The auction itself will be hosted by a range of surprise auctioneers and is sure to be a good night. 

We do hope that you can support us with this new event. ChaPTA are working hard to provide family events which can be enjoyed by all whilst also supporting the school and they can only be successful with the help of our families.

Kindest regards
ChaPTA
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